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INSTRUCTIONAL TELEVISION/VIDEO MATERIALS

Teachers are encouraged to utilize curricular materials owned by Perry schools and the school district that are
appropriate for particular teaching areas. The use of materials not owned by the school is discouraged. However, it is
understood that here are times that instructional materials not owned by Perry schools or our school district but
supplied by the teacher or other resource may be appropriate for use in the classroom.

Such materials may include but are not limited to videos, film or television clips, DVD’s, movies, books, textbooks,
audio recordings, and computer programs and software. These materials require approval from the school
administration prior to use in the classroom. Any material used in the classroom, whether owned or not owned by the
school, that carries with it a “rating” system (this may include music, videos, DVD’s, movies, and the like) shall
require administrative approval using the process described above. An example of a rating system is the one used by
the movie industry. Using this rating system, movies that have a rating of “R” or “NC-17” shall require administrative
approval. In all cases, the material requested for use must have a valid connection and must support the curricular
mission the school, the course, and the subject matter. The teacher is responsible for the content of the media. If
necessary, parent permission forms need to be sent home and signed and alternate assignments need to be provided.


